
RADNOR TOWNSHIP POLICE DEPARTMENT 
301 Iven Avenue 

Wayne, Pennsylvania 19087-5297 
(610) 688-0503 ¤ Fax (610) 687-8852 

             

William A. Colarulo 
Police Superintendent 

 
 
TO: Radnor Township Commissioners; Robert A. Zienkowski, Township Manager, Stephen F. 

Norcini,  Director of Public Works, Kevin Kochanski, Director of Community Development; 
Bill Cassidy, Field Leader; Doug Meder, Engineering; Lieutenant Andrew J. Block , 
Lieutenant Christopher B. Flanagan, Officer Raymond Matus and Suzan Jones, 
Administrative Assistant. 

 
FR:  William A. Colarulo  
 
RE: STAFF TRAFFIC COMMITTEE MEETING HELD IN THE POLICE ROLL CALL ROOM, 
           WEDNESDAY, APRIL 17, 2013, 10:00AM 
 

 

New Business: 
 

 
 
1.  Shirley Graves requests a handicapped space be placed at 718 Brook Street. 

 
Old Business; 
 
 
 

1. Mary Ellen O’Dwyer requests that the township revise parking restrictions in the 
100 block of Pennsylvania Ave.  
 

2. Status report of traffic signal at N. Radnor Chester Road and Raider Road. 
 

 


